
 

MEDIA RELEASE 

AFLW Dreamtime Round – Richmond and Essendon Arrive in Darwin 

Airport Development Group (ADG) and Darwin Airport Resorts are proud to welcome the Richmond 
and Essendon AFLW teams to the Northern Territory for the highly anticipated Dreamtime match in 
Darwin. 

Arriving through Darwin International Airport, the gateway to the Territory, the players and officials 
touched down ahead of the Dreamtime Round, a highlight of Darwin’s sporting calendar. 

During their time in Darwin, the Richmond AFLW team will be hosted at Darwin Airport Resorts, 
providing the perfect base to prepare for the big game. 

ADG Executive General Manager, Commercial Tristan Cribb, said the Dreamtime Round is an 
opportunity to showcase Darwin’s culture and community spirit. 

“The Dreamtime match is more than just a game, it is a celebration of culture, connection, and 
sport. We are delighted to play a role in welcoming both clubs to the Top End and supporting the 
AFLW’s growth here in the Territory.” 

Raymond Bragg, General Manager of Darwin Airport Resorts, said Richmond will enjoy the 
Territory’s trademark hospitality during their stay. 

“We’re proud to host the Richmond AFLW team and their officials during their time in Darwin. Our 
team is committed to ensuring their experience is memorable, comfortable, and reflects the warm 
welcome the Territory is known for.” 

The Dreamtime Round between Richmond and Essendon will celebrate women’s sport and 
Indigenous culture in the Northern Territory. 
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